
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
 
ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES - 25 FEBRUARY 2014 
 
IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE14/531)  PROGRAMME – Internal Product 
 
 
Senator Ludwig (Written) asked: 
 
How many staff reductions/voluntary redundancies have occurred from 
Supplementary Budget Estimates in November 2013 to date? What was the reason for 
these reductions? 
a. Were any of these reductions involuntary redundancies? If yes, provide details. 
 
Answer: 
 
From 19 November 2013 to 25 February 2014 there were 430 separations across the 
portfolio, including six voluntary redundancies. 
a. No.  


